ON-LINE PUBLIC NOTICE
On March 26, 2024, G2 Media Group, LLC, licensee of Radio Stations KXMX, 105.1 MHz, Muldrow, Oklahoma, KFSW, 1650 kHz, Fort Smith, Arkansas, KAGE(AM), 1580 kHz, Van Buren, Arkansas, FM Translators K244FJ, 96.7 MHz, Fort Smith, Arkansas and K254AM, 98.7 MHz, Fort Smith, Arkansas, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for transfer of control of the licensee. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in KXMX’s public file.
